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Docket No. 56-373
Docket No. 50-374

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr, Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

Inspection Reports No. 50-373/84-14(DRP) and 50-374/84-18(DRP) for LaSalle
County Station were sent to you on July 10, 1984, Due to an administrative
oversight the Appendix Notice of Violation to the subject reports erroneously
stated that no response was required.

Attached please find a corrected Notice of Violation requiring a response to
be submitted to this office within thirty days of the date of this notice.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.
Your cooperation with us 1s appreciated.

Sincerely,

"Original signed by W. D. Shafer"

W. D. Shafer, Chief
Projects Branch 2

Enclosure: Notice of Violation

cc w/encl:

D. L. Farrar, Director
of Nuclear Licensing

6. J. Diederich, Station
Superintendent

R. M. Holyoak, Project

OMB/Document Control Desk (R1DS)

Resident Inspector, RII!

Phyl11s Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Envirommental
Control Diviiion

308‘“88&"%3333 5 ‘I

RIIL
SN AMS ’c t‘ms S f
“'a/ 0/84

NAC FORM 218 (10 80) NRCM 0240 OFF' 'A ‘ R




